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Inside The Room

Friendly Reminders

Contact Us

August 19,2024

If you do not have a consistent
recurring schedule, please
remember to schedule your

student by every Wednesday
afternoon to secure their spot for

the following week.
If you need assistance, our

wonderful family support hotline
will be happy to help.

Family Support Hotline 800-246-2154

Enrollment

The first early release day of the
school year is August 30,2024

Champions will be available from
11:30-6:00 that day.

There is an additional 15.00 charge.
There will be a sign-up sheet on

the parent table this week.

Last week was an incredible start to aftercare! Chess
Club was a huge success, and our kiddos showed
how smart, kind, and helpful they are. We also saw
new friendships beginning to form, with everyone

supporting each other in the classroom. Whether it
was sharing ideas during creative time or encouraging

each other during activities, the teamwork was
heartwarming.

 A big shoutout to our cross-country kiddos—you’re
going to continue to shine this year! This week, we’ll

continue focusing on homework right after snack time
to keep everyone on track. Thank you for allowing us
the opportunity to work with your wonderful kiddos. 

Wishing you all a fantastic week ahead!


